PUBLIC NOTICE

In accordance with Rule 307-X-1-.04 of the Alabama Electronic Voting Committee, notice is
given of the testing of ballot counters for the August 26, 2025, City of Odenville Municipal
Election.

The testing will be conducted on Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. at:
Odenville City Hall

183 Alabama Street

Odenville, AL 35120

The public is invited to attend.

For more information, please contact Katie Roberson, City Clerk, at 205 629-6366 Ext # 2

CERTIFICATE

I, Katie Roberson, City Clerk for the City of Odenville, Alabama, hereby certify that the above
and foregoing public notice has been duly posted on this 7th day of August, 2025, by posting
a copy of said notice at the posted as required by law in three (3) public places being
Odenville City Hall, Odenville Piggly Wiggly, and Odenville Utility Board, being three
conspicuous places lying and being within the City of Odenville, Alabama.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and official seal this 7th day of August,
2025.

Katie Roberson
CITY CLERK

SEAL



